
 

 
 
 
 
4 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We are contacting you to let you know that, as of 6 February 2020, credit and debit card payments 
made through SIMS Pay will appear as ‘PAY360* Schoolname’ on your bank statements instead o 
‘CAPITA* SchoolName’. 
 
This change will also be reflected in the receipts received from SIMS Pay. 
 
 
 
B Montgomery 
Vice Principal 


